
COMMUNICATION FROM PORT GLASGOW YACHT CLUB and MARINA 

After careful consideration of the directions from the Province of Ontario made pursuant to the 
Emergency Management and Civil Protection Act regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, we have 
made the decision the marina will remain closed. This was an extremely difficult decision to 
take knowing that it will have an impact on so many users, but it was clear that we must step 
up and do our part to keep our community safe. 

Please be assured that our volunteers have been working over the off season to ensure we will 
be able to move quickly to return the marina to full operation when we receive confirmation 
from government that it is safe to do so. We will continue to monitor all available information 
and will communicate further prior to our usual opening on May 1st. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in these very difficult times, Stay safe. 

 
The Board of Directors 
Port Glasgow Yacht Club and Marina    
 

 

 


